
Dear At-Large Staff: 
 
Please accept this as my Statement of Interest regarding the At-Large gTLD 
Review Group. 
 
As stated in the Call for Membership, I hereby declare that I, a) have no Conflicts 
of Interest (COI) as specified in Section 2.4.3.1 at page 84 of the Applicant Guide 
Book, b) the only perceivable exception being a personal interest in developing 
specifications of a gTLD concept which currently is unsponsored and not 
associated with any current process, party, or procedure. 
 
Cordially, 
RJ Glass 
 	
  


